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20 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
 
As I am sure you are aware, regrettably, there have been further cases of COVID-19 in our Academy 
community. This has resulted in a number of students having to self-isolate, and all Year 9 students 
completing their academic year by learning remotely.  Staffing levels have also been affected, further 
disrupting our provision. 
 
Therefore, we will be adjusting our end of term arrangements for all students.  Term will now end on 
Thursday 22 July with our customary celebration assemblies.  Please see timings below: 
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This has been an exceptionally tough academic year, but I am delighted with the way the overwhelming 
majority of our students have adapted to the challenges we have faced. We have all learned a great deal and 
we will be building on the good practice we have developed this year. For example, staggered starts and 
finishes, line ups and First Impression Cards.   
 
Finally, I would like to thank you once again for all your support and I would like to wish you and your families 
a happy and restful summer break. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
 
 

 


